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PUBLIC ADVISORY 

                                                                                                                  
Tuesday 3rd November, 2020 

 
LADY HAILES AVENUE WIDENING PROJECT – PACKAGE 1 

FROM NORTH OF HATTERS BEACH TO JUSAMCO PAVERS LTD. SITE OFFICE 

 

The Programme for Upgrading Roads Efficiency (PURE)  Unit of the Ministry of Works and Transport 

wishes to advise the public that swimming, fishing and other related activities along Lady Hailes Avenue 

from North of Hatters Beach to the site office of Jusamco Pavers Limited are not permitted during the 

period of construction of the Lady Hailes Avenue Widening Project.  

This restriction is in place to protect the health and safety of the public and minimize the occurrence of 

potentially dangerous situations that may arise due to conflicts between construction activities and 

recreational activities. Please follow the directions of Police Officers and all Site Personnel and abide by 

all posted signs.   

Please note that the PURE Unit intends to reinstate stairway access to the water upon completion of 

construction. Thereafter, these recreational activities may resume. 

The Ministry of Works and Transport regrets any inconvenience caused and thanks the public for its 

continued cooperation. For further information, please visit the Ministry of Works and Transport’s 

website at www.mowt.gov.tt or call the PURE Unit at 638-2350/675-4052. 
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